
We are gearing 
up for our 

Halloween weekends, 
October 22nd & 29 
and are looking 

forward to seeing all 
the Ghosts, Goblins 
and Characters of 

every kind.

Campers young and old come join in the fun and 
surprises we have planned. We will post more details on 

our Web site and Facebook soon.


